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Dear parents and guardians,
the 120th anniversary celebration of our Bismarck School will take place on May 8, 2024.

To properly celebrate this special event, the school is planning a day of fun and varied
program.

We, the parents' council of the elementary school and the parents' council of the secondary
school happily invite you to join us in supporting this memorable event.

There are various ways in which you can make a contribution:

1. Cake and snack buffet: We are planning a delicious buffet and are asking for cake and
finger food donations. Your culinary contributions are very welcome.

2. Helpers wanted: We need active support with setting up, dismantling, admission and
selling drinks and cakes. Every helping hand is important to us.

3. Search for old school objects: In order to make the 120 years of the school visible, we
are looking for old school objects such as clothes, pictures, etc.. If you have such items
and would like to make them available to the school for this special day, we would be
delighted to receive them.

Please let us know how you would like to support by completing the attached form.

All proceeds from the cake and snack sale will go to the Bismarck School Férderverein!
Your help will make this anniversary celebration a wonderful and colorful event.

Thank you so much in advance!

Your parents' council of the primary and secondary school



Dear parents and guardians,

we are looking forward to creating an unforgettable party with you for all the children!

Please mark with a cross how you would like to help and enter your name and e-mail address.
Return this form the latest by 18.03.2024 to your child's class teacher.

Thank you so much for your support!

Your parents' council of the primary and secondary school

Name of your child: Class:

OO0 Donation for the cake and snack buffet:
O Cake / muffins or similar
[0 Finger food / snacks or similar

[0 Assistance during the event:
[0 Assembly / clean up
[0 Entrance control
[1 Beverage and food sale

[0 Loan of nostalgic school objects for the exhibition

Your name:

E-mail address:

Return slip for the 120th anniversary celebration of the Bismarck School

Due by 18.03.2024!



